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Subject: Scope of the Procurement Directive

When drafting the Procurement Directive, what was the intended scope of the legislation with respect 
to the following scenarios:

1. Where a contract of indefinite duration predates the Procurement Directive and has had no 
material change, was it envisioned that it would fall under the remit of the directive?

2. Where a contractual relationship between bodies is governed by public law, was it intended that 
they would be exempt from public procurement requirements under the relevant directives?

3. If the Commission’s intent was for contracts that preceded the directive to be exempt, are there 
any circumstances under which a Member State is now required to put such a contract out to 
tender?


